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CIM REQUEST FOR CHANGES TO UNIV1060: SUCCESS STRATEGIES 1I

At this time, the transition of First Year Experience from the Office of Undergraduate Studies
to the Division of Student Affairs has been completed, but the first year seminar courses (i.e.
UNIV1050, 1060, 1067, 1100, and 1150) that are administered by First Year Experience are still
coded as belonging to the “Provost College” in Banner.

Until the courses can be recoded in Banner, I have been directed by Julia Thompson - in
conjunction with Kevin Snyder and Constance Relihan - to circulate this memo to collect signatures
for a manually generated request to update the course repeat policy for UNIV1060: Success
Strategies I1.

The proposed course update for UNIV1060 and the proposed and tentatively approved CIM
workflow are attached to this memo.

Signatures below indicate acknowledgement of this memo and approval of the course update
request, which is ultimately subject to approval by.the University Curriculum Committee.
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